
Public Question  

Written question 1 from S Morgan, resident of the Borough: 

“In October EEBC issued an abatement notice to Skip It Waste Management Ltd with regard to 
statutory noise nuisance from their industrial recycling trommel. The noise since has fluctuated from 
considerable noise nuisance to occasion lulls. The noise, crashing and banging continues to affect 
lifestyles and sleep patterns. 

Taking into account the evidence of continued noise nuisance, the regular out of hours activity 
carried out by the operators (videos have been provided), plus the fact that they working without an 
enclosed building so the trommel noise is very intrusive, what steps are EEBC going to take to 
protect local residents and further the abatement process – a process that hasn’t stopped the 
operator from doing exactly what they want so far.” 

 


